
 
Dear Grade 7 Families, 

 

 This year, we hope to finish off the year by having the students attend 

Camp Morice as an end of the year graduation trip. The students will be in charge 

of fundraising with various activities to help reduce the overall cost of the 

excursion. Last Friday, we started our recycling program. The students will sort 

through the classroom recycling bins by separating and bagging recyclable items. I 

am seeking out parent volunteers to pick up the recycling bags at the end of the 

day from the school premises and deliver it to the recycling depot. Please review 

the google doc link provided below, and add your name to an available date. Feel 

free to send me an email if there are any further questions! 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/144EHZbfddatvVOc93nSZB-

uv4y219xXdvRzCMEc6SSo/edit#  

 

All of your help is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kathlyn Fernandes 
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